
 

 
 

  
Hello Y members, 
 
With the newest Department of Health Emergency Order #3, we 
wanted to let our members know how the Order may or may not 
impact you at the Y.  The order limits occupancy to 25% of a room’s 
capacity.  In most cases, use of the Y has remained under this limit; 
however, we have had to implement capacity limits for certain 
spaces within our facility to accommodate the new Order.   
The Order is in place until November 6, 2020.   
 
It is evident we are in crisis mode in our state.  The Y’s focus on social responsibility means 
that we must do all that we can to be part of the solution, and not part of the problem.   
WE NEED YOUR HELP.  We do our part daily with increased cleaning protocols and added 
supplies, we promote social distancing, our staff wears masks to protect you, and we have 
many hand sanitizing stations to help you be safe. PLEASE, HELP US STAY OPEN and stay 
safe.   
Thank you to everyone who has helped the Y by following our facility guidelines and 
expectations.  Your membership, your grace in following our protocols, and your positive 
feedback has all been appreciated.  
    
NOW IS A TIME FOR PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY.  Please help us by following the Governor’s 
orders.  Please help the Y remain open and do the following when you visit the Y:   

• WEAR A MASK – FOLLOWING ORDER #1 WITH EXEMPTIONS 
• WIPE DOWN EQUIPMENT – BEFORE AND AFTER USE 
• WATCH YOUR DISTANCE – REMAIN 6 FT AWAY FROM OTHERS 
• WASH YOUR HANDS – USE SINKS OR SANITIZING STATIONS 
• WATCH AREA CAPACITY – FOLLOWING ORDER #3;  25% CAPACITY 

The Y’s wish is to be here for our community now and in the future, positively impacting and 
strengthening the minds, bodies and spirit of our friends, family and neighbors.  Our actions 
impact others.  Continue to be a part of the Y, keeping it the safest community where we have 
each other’s best interests at heart.   
Be well, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you at the Y.   
 
JJ Raflik 
Executive Director/CEO 
FOND DU LAC FAMILY YMCA 
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